
j:\public\charter review\2020\notices\crc notice ranked-choice voting.docx 

 

          CLALLAM COUNTY CHARTER REVIEW COMMISSION 
 NOTICE 

 
 

 
November 18, 2020 

 
 

The Charter Review Commission will present a recommendation to the Board of County 
Commissioners at their work session Monday, December 14. This recommendation is about 

Ranked-Choice Voting.  

 
The Charter Review Commission recommends  that the Clallam County Board of County 

Commissioners pass a resolution calling on the state legislature to pass legislation, which would 
enable the County (and other jurisdictions in the state) to adopt ranked-choice voting for local 

elections, if they so choose.  
 

 

**ATTENTION** 
In response to the current pandemic, to promote social distancing, and in compliance with 

Governor’s Proclamation which prohibits in-person attendance at meetings, the Charter Review 
Commission and Board of Commissioners strongly encourages the public to take advantage of 

remote options for attending and participating in open public meetings.  
 
Meeting information can be found on the Clallam County website at: 
http://www.clallam.net/bocc/homerulecharter.html 
 
This meeting can be viewed on a live stream at this link: 

http://www.clallam.net/features/meetings.html 
 
If you would like to participate in the meeting by phone call 408-419-1715 and join with Meeting 
ID: 875 561 784 
 
If you would like to participate via video conference visit www.bluejeans.com and join with 

Meeting ID: 875 561 784 
 
Citizens are encouraged to make public comment by phone, video or in writing.  Citizens with 
comments or questions can be directed to the Clerk at agores@co.clallam.wa.us or 360-417-

2256. 
 

 

Sue Erzen 
Chair, Charter Review Commission 
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